
July 24, 2007 
 
Assessment Sub-Committee 
 
This sub-committee has continued to meet throughout the summer.  We are approaching 
our goal of creating a survey which will measure some parts of the undergraduate 
advising process at ISU.  The assessment will include questions about advising policy 
and procedure, participation in curriculum planning, scheduling development, 
collaborative efforts among advisors, etc.  Each committee member has worked diligently 
on one portion of the study, and then shared his or her effort with the other members for 
refinement.  We plan to circulate the survey sometime this fall.   


